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Welcome to the 36rd edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep you, our customers and suppliers informed 
about major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields.
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We are constantly increasing our product 
portfolio for various aircraft types and 
designs. Latest addition of our AMES 
products is the Boeing 737 BSI Under-
bin Closet, our newest product for BSI 
passenger cabins.  Movable Class 
Dividers, Windscreens and Partitions, 
curtain systems as well as half-height 
stowages are already part of our AMES 
product portfolio.

Jason Kirby has joined the AMES Ireland 
Part 21 team and after the initial training 
he will support the DOA team.  With our 
new colleagues Steven Williams and 
Niall Fanning supporting our AMES CAMO 
team, we have now a total of six full time 
employees in our Dublin Office, covering all 
our services and focusing on our Irish customers.

For more information 
please contact us 
via e-mail on 
services@ames.co.at,
or see our website on 
www.ames.aero 

New Products

Increased capacity 
and new members of the 

AMES Ireland family

Lead Time and Process Improvements 
in Engineering and Production

New Services
The first transition of two Airbus Neo aircraft managed by our CAMO. 
AMES CAMO is currently managing two A321neo on behalf of our 
customer GECAS. We are happy to offer our efficient A320neo 
family transition service to all of our customers. For further enquiries 
please contact us on camoservices@ames.co.at.

Always striving for the world best turnaround times for our customers, AMES continuously 
enhance the internal, EASA approved DOA and POA processes. AMES is happy to offer 
the shortest lead times in the market for total packages of engineering and productions 
services for your cabin conversions or retrofit programs.
Please check us out and send your request for DOA and interior parts packages to 
services@ames.co.at
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